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P.O. Box 22917 GMF
Barrigada, Guam 96921

Dear Randy,

I"d like to extend my appreciation for the tremendous effort your company gave while
performing the HVAC Replacement Project at the Mt Santa Rosa Long Range Radar (QLR
ARSR). Your team’s exceptional attention to detail, dedication, and aptitude were paramount to
the success of this project.

QLR ARSR is a critical radar facility, and the FAA mandates strict requirements to ensure its
uninterrupted operation. REACTION was not only willing to meet these constraints, but
exceeded them in coordinating this sensitive work. As a result, the project was completed
significantly ahead of schedule without any disruptions, and at a very high level of quality.

Thank you for your contribution to helping the FAA maintain the safest airspace in the world.
You and your employees were a pleasure to work with, and [ look forward to working together
again in the future,

Sincerely

LS 4.

Mr. Jonathan G. Salter
Project Engineer/Contracting Officer Representative
NAS Defense Programs (NDP)



